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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us today. 

If this is your first time to worship with us, we want to thank you for spending 
a part of your weekend with us. It is our privilege to host you today, and it is 
our prayer that you will be blessed as a result of your visit! 

For several months now, our church family has been seeking God’s will in 
regard to the person that He has for us to serve as our Pastor of Student 
Ministries. Derrick Bremer has been serving as a Student Ministry Intern since 
January. Today and this week, we will be prayerfully considering Derrick to 
fill this role on a permanent basis.  

Derrick will be sharing a personal testimony this morning during the wor-
ship service. God has done a mighty work in his life. It is inspiring to hear the 
ways in which God has worked in him.  

This afternoon at 4:30 PM, there will be 
a Question and Answer Session specifically 
for parents and students, but all those who 
are interested to hear more about Derrick’s 
plans and philosophy for student ministry 
are welcome to attend. 

And then finally, Bro. Derrick will be 
preaching tonight during our evening  
services. We definitely want all of our  
students to come and listen to him share 
what God has laid upon his heart.  

We encourage each of you to spend all of this week seeking God’s will 
for this position. We will be voting next Sunday morning at the end of our 
services. May God guide us as we seek His will! 
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June 9, 2019 
  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 AM 

WELCOME & ANNOUCEMENTS  

“How Great Is Our God” 
“How Great Thou Art”  

TESTIMONY Derrick Bremer 

“Stronger” 
“Jesus Messiah” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“At the Cross”  
OFFERTORY  

  

Q & A SESSION (PARENTS & STUDENTS) 4:30 PM 

  

EVENING SERVICE 6:00 PM 

MESSAGE Derrick Bremer 

ALPHA SIGMA will meet in the auditorium to hear  
the message from Bro. Derrick Bremer. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL/MEGA SPORTS CAMP - JUNE 23-27 
All Workers - there will be a quick meeting after this morning’s Worship 
Service.  Check the information wall in the Welcome Center to see how 
you can help.  Forms to pre-register students, hand-outs  to invite your 
friends and the T-Shirt order form are all available in the Welcome 
Center. 
 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 
     We are in need of more volunteers who would be willing to work in the 

nursery during our services. Please sign the list in the Welcome Center.  
If you would be willing to help as a greeter, please see any of the 
pastoral staff or Elaine Simpson. 

 
SUMMER SMALL GROUPS 

We want to invite all of you to join us here at the church for small 
group, Bible studies each Wednesday evening throughout the summer. 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 



   

June 12  Summer Jam & TSM - 6:00 PM 
Adult Bible Studies - 6:30 PM 

June 13  Softball Game - 6 & 7 PM RSP #4 

June 14  TSM Hiking Trip to Roaring River, MO 

June 16  Father’s Day 

June 17  BMAO Mission Rally - Eastside, Fayetteville - 6:00 PM 

June 20  Softball Games - 6 & 7 PM RSP #2 

June 22  WMA of the Ozarks - Fellowship, Bella Vista - 9:30 AM 

June 23-27  VBS - Mega Sport’s Camp 

June 30  5th Sunday Fellowship Meal 

July 2-5  SOAR - National Youth Conference 

July 4  OFFICE CLOSED 
Christian Seniors - Noon 

   

   

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Today’s Volunteers 

Greeters Joyce White &  
Peggy Brown 

Children’s Church Joy Estes 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Sharon Martin & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volunteer 

Greeters Lonnie & June Townzen 

Children’s Church Caleb Allen 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joyce White & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Ron & Elaine Simpson 

  6:00 PM  Jerene Reddin & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Dean Horton 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

June 2 Report  

General Fund $6146.45 

Camp $200.00 
Youth $25.00 
Missions $50.00 
Mower $50.00 

Attendance  
Bible Study 77 

AM Worship 104 
  

Upcoming Events 


